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JHD, JICA studing feasibility of ENC prduction technology
to be transfered to NAMRIA

Signing the lt4inutes of Discussions of the Study

modore Renato B. Feir ofthe Coast and Geodetic Survey De-
partment of the National Mapping and Resource Information
Autho ty for the Technology Transfer Project concerning

Production of Electronic Navigational Chart.
During its stay, the Team had exchanged views and had a se-
ries of discussions with the Philippine representatives with

respect to the implementation of the Project.

A Japanese Preliminary Study Team organized by the Japan

International Cooperation Agency and headed by Mr. S.
Kikuchi, Head of Cartogmphic Office, JHD, visited Manila,

Phil ippines from 18 to 27 March 1998 for the purpose of
clarilying the background and objectives of the request and
also studying feasibility of Japanese assistance through dis-

cussions with the Philippine representatives headed by Com-

Working in Electronic Navigalional Chart Development Unit
(ENCDU)
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